Keystone Nursing Care Center

September NEWSLETTER



From the Desk of the Administrator

Each resident has the right to manage the resident's personal finances, or if he or she so chooses, to designate another party to manage them for him or her. The facility may not require residents to deposit their personal funds with the facility. Upon the written authorization of the resident, the facility will hold, safegaurd, manage and account for such personal funds under a system established and maintained by the facility in accordance with federal and state law. Each resident or his or her legal representative has the right to have reasonable access to his or her financial record and to have the financial record made available through quarterly statements and on request to the resident or his or her legal representative. Please do not bring money or valuable property to the care center. When things are misplaced or come up missing the law requires the Benton County Sheriff and the Department of Inspection and Appeals to be informed and an investigation launched for suspicion of abuse. This happens even when the item or money may have just been misplaced. Residents in the facility typically do not require money for anything. The beautician can be paid directly and facility outings are paid for by the facility, unless otherwise prior arranged. If you feel money is needed, we strongly encourage you to keep the money in a resident trust account. This money is locked in the business office and can by given to residents as needed. If you want to bring money for a special event, please give the money to the nurse so that it can be tracked. These are not requirements, but suggestions to keep the facility and your loved ones lives flowing smoothly. We have over 100 employees and visitors in and out every single day. If you have any questions regarding this resident's right, please contact Tracy Bruns, RN BSN ADMIN at 319-449-6834

Keystone care center. com

Birthdays

Mary S - 4th

Aubree M - 12th

Vicky - 12th

Abbi S - 17th

Amanda D - 25th

Dorothy K - 1st

Wendell C - 7th

Alan S - 25th

Lois W - 26th

Bonita W - 27th

Elaine J - 30th

Anniversaries

Terri B - 1 Year

Mary W - 1 Year

Hailee S - 3 Years

Jeanette V - 13

Amy S - 21 Years



Thank You!

To all who donated to our school drive for Keystone Elementary Students! Thanks for helping us set our friends up for a successful year!

To all of our community members who brought home-grown vegetables, including sweet corn!

We enjoyed pickling cucumbers and shucking corn!





To the Keystone Turner Hall for always thinking of us when they plan their annual tractorcade! The residents love checking out all of the tractors!











Join us for Pastry
Day every
Wednesday from 89am! All are
welcome for a fresh
pastry, coffee, and
conversation!

Colder weather is approaching! If you are bringing in warmer clothes for your loved one, please make sure all items are labeled.

Thank you!



Alzheimer's Fundraiser September 30th

Pulled Pork - Turkey & Dressing -Baked Goods

Cindy & Richard's House (302 4th Ave - Keystone, Iowa) During City Wide Garage Sales

Join our Crew!

Full Time 2nd & 3rd Shift CNA

Full/Part Time Second Shift LPN/RN

Weekend Package CNA
**Includes weekend, shift differential
and every weekend incentive pay**

THE KEYSTONE NURSING CARE CENTER

IS A 55 BED AWARD WINNING 5 STAR (MEDICARE.GOV) FACILITY. WE OFFER PAID VACATION, PERSONAL & SICK TIME, 401K, SIGN ON BONUS, SHIFT DIFFERENTIAL, TUITION REIMBURSEMENT, AND AN INCREDIBLE FAMILY ATMOSPHERE!

Contact Lindsay Niebes at 319-449-6834 or lniebes@keystonecare.org

Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, Iowa 52249

NEW PHONE NUMBERS



Nursing Home

319 - 449 - 6834

Home Health

319 - 327 - 5678